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Peck, Amanda

From: Steve Deeble <Steve.Deeble@vincibamnuttall.co.uk>

Sent: 19 August 2014 15:09

To: Peck, Amanda

Cc: Jack Lawrence; Rebecca Spark

Subject: RE: 2014/4732/P and 2014/4731/P - Tottenham Court Road Station -  entrance 

plaza glazed pavilion - e-mail 3 of 4

Attachments: plinth and surrounds.pdf

Dear Amanda: 

  

Thanks for your e-mail.  We must have got the uploading wrong onto the website – my apologies.  I also apologise 

for the slow reply, but I was on leave. 

  

I have attached the letter that we sent in May 2014 with the original query about this planning approval.  Was this 

the letter that you meant?  The non-material amendment forms sent last month are also attached.  We had a 

problem with the upload sizes permitted, so some of the original drawings included in the first letter for comparison 

were omitted, and this may have caused your query. 

  

So: 

  

Letter 01757 of 20.5.14 called up, and was accompanied by, the following drawings and we enclose copies in this 

and the second email: 

  

Planning drawing Construction drawing 

Elevations: [e-mail 1] 

HAG-N105-8742-ARC-D-ELV-1-08002-02 

HAG-N105-8742-ARC-D-ELV-1-08006-02 

  

  

SLE-N105-8742-STR-D-ELV-1-00253-05 

HAG-N105-8742-ARC-D-ELV-1-08003-02 SLE-N105-8742-STR-D-ELV-1-00250-06 

SLE-N105-8742-STR-D-SKE-1-00260-01 

HAG-N105-8742-ARC-D-SEC-X-08018-01 SLE-N105-8742-STR-D-ELV-1-00252-05 

  

Plans:  [e-mail 2] 

HAG-N105-8742-ARC-D-PLN-1-08005-01 

HAG-N105-8742-ARC-D-PLN-1-08022-01 

  

SLE-N105-8742-STR-D-PLN-1-00102-03 

SLE-N105-8742-STR-D-PLN-1-00201-06 

HAG-N105-8742-ARC-D-PLN-1-01142-C06 

  

Glass fins   [e-mail 2] 

  

SLE-N105-8742-STR-D-SEC-1-00202-06 

SLE-N105-8742-STR-D-DET-1-00207-06 

SLE-N105-8742-STR-D-DET-1-00212-05 

SLE-N105-8742-STR-D-SKE-1-00262-01 
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These drawings were sets of the planning consent submissions [from 2009] and the appropriate works drawings 

from 2014 to allow direct comparison.  We trust that these will allow you to make a swift and easy assessment of 

the drawings and [we hope] agree that they are design development, not changes to the agreed designs. 

  

  

  

The drawings below were also included in May, relating to the landscaping details in preparation around the plaza 

pavilion, as the planning approval asked for the Authority to be kept informed about the progress of these.  They do 

not form part of the works that are subject to the planning approval.  Copies are attached in the third e-mail of this 

set. 

  

Plinth and surrounds   [e-mail 3] HAG-N105-8742-ARC-D-DET-1-01506-C00 

HAG-N105-8742-ARC-D-DET-1-01529-C00 

HAG-N105-8742-ARC-D-DET-1-01539-C00 

  

  

  

The final e-mail is to be a copy without any attachments, in case a firewall prevents transmission.  If this occurs, 

please let me know and I will arrange to deliver the files to you on a stick. 

  

Regards 

  

Steve 

  

m : 07764 970 675 

  

From: Peck, Amanda [mailto:Amanda.Peck@camden.gov.uk]  

Sent: 14 August 2014 12:13 
To: Steve Deeble; Jack Lawrence 

Subject: RE: 2014/4732/P and 2014/4731/P - Tottenham Court Road Station 

  

Sorry pressed send too early! 
  
Can you confirm whether the drawing numbers in the cover letter are correct and if so can you 
forward those on to me please. 
  
Regards  
  
Amanda Peck 
Principal Planning Officer 
 
Telephone: 020 7974 5885 

From: Peck, Amanda  

Sent: 14 August 2014 12:12 

To: Steve.Deeble@vincibamnuttall.co.uk; Jack Lawrence 
Subject: 2014/4732/P and 2014/4731/P - Tottenham Court Road Station 

  

Steve/Jack,  
  
I am just looking through these applications to assess whether they are non-material amendments 
and I don’t appear to have all the drawings that are referred to in the cover letter.  I attach a copy 
of the cover letter and the drawings that have been submitted are as follows:  

•       west elevation SLE-N105-8742-STR-D-ELV-1-00253 rev C00;  
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•       rear elevation SLE-N105-8742-STR-D-ELV-1-00252 rev C00;  

•       front SLE-N105-8742-STR-D-ELV-1-00250 rev C;  

•       3d image STR-D-SKE-1-00260 rev 01;  

•       floor HAG-N105-8742-ARC-D-PLN-1-08005-02 rev 02; 

•       plinth HAG-N105-8742-ARC-D-DET-1-01506 rev C00;  

•       glass fins SLE-N105-8742-STR-D-SEC-1-00202 rev 06; 
  
Amanda Peck  
Principal Planning Officer 
Planning and Public Protection 
Culture and Environment 
London Borough of Camden 
 
Telephone:   020 7974 5885 
Web:             camden.gov.uk  
6th Floor 
Town Hall Extension (Environment) 
Argyle Street 
London WC1H 8EQ 
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
This e-mail may contain information which is confidential, legally privileged and/or copyright protected. 

This e- mail is intended for the addressee only. If you receive this in error, please contact the sender and 

delete the material from your computer.  

Taylor Woodrow BAM Nuttall JV. 

Opinions expressed in this e-mail are those of the individual not the company, unless specifically indicated to that effect. This e-mail together with 
any files attached is confidential and intended for the addressee only. 

 

If you have received this in error, please delete it from your PC and inform Ci-NET on 01865 856020 or support@ci-net.com Please note that 
neither Taylor Woodrow BAM Nuttall JV (including subsidiary companies) nor the sender accepts any responsibility for software viruses and it is 
your responsibility to check for viruses before opening any attachments.  

 

Taylor Woodrow 

Registered in England and Wales No. 737204 Registered Office : Astral House, Imperial Way, Watford, Hertfordshire, WD24 4WW 

 

BAM Nuttall Ltd 

Registered Office: BAM Nuttall Ltd, St James House, Knoll Road, Camberley, Surrey, GU15 3XW. www.bamnuttall.co.uk 
Registered in England No 305189. 


